
 

 

 
 
 

Kiewit Offshore Services is requesting a slow bell near their docks in the La Quinta Channel 

(Jewell Fulton Canal to day marker 13) from 6 am through 6 pm on May 1, 2024. The slow bell is 

requested in order to minimize wake while performing sensitive heavy lift operations. 

 

Kiewit Offshore Services will be monitoring VHF Ch 13 and 16.   

 

Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 

Command Center at 1-800-874-2143; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 

CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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